
The Derel Walker football camp was a very successful event. The 
camp was for 8-14 year olds and was attended by approximately 
85 kids. A team from Waco attended as well as individuals from 
Maypearl, Grandview, West, Whitney and other cities. The 
majority of kids came from right here in Hillsboro and were given 
tips from Derel as well as other previous Hillsboro grads and ex- 
players from Texas A&M. 
  
Coach Moss helped bring the camp to Hillsboro.  Talk has already 
started to encourage Derel to make this an annual event in 
Hillsboro. 
  
Joe Adams 
 


